
                                    

Van Buren County is now accepting bids on the following:

Jail skylight replacement and repairs to the inside of the skylight 
holes due to rain water damage. There are 28 (4X8) skylights 
and 3 (4X4) skylights with a total of 31 skylights. They will need 
to be approved for wind ratings up to 125 mph. The damage 
inside the building to the skylight holes that need repairs also. 
To give estimate on bid, the bidder will need to contact a 
Committee A and Committee B member to do walk through to 
assess the damages. You may contact Tabitha Denney at 931-
224-5196 and Dusty Madewell at 931-254-0914 to do a walk 
through. Sealed bids must be turned in to the Mayor’s Office at 
121 Taft Drive, Spencer, TN 38585 by February 4, 2025 by 2:00 
p.m.


